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Our Vision 

 

 
 

RNLI visit 

 
We had a visit from RNLI Cromer on Wednesday 22nd 
May. The children loved meeting Stormy Stan and 
learnt a lot about what the team do and about keeping 
safe on our beaches. We then completed our 
sponsored walk- thank you to everyone who donated 
money to this charity.   

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 



 

Supporting Maths Difficulties 

 

Monica and Eleanor are pleased that Philippa 
Baillie from their Dyslexia Outreach Service will 
be delivering a 'Supporting Maths Difficulties' 
workshop on Thursday 9th May from 12.30pm 
2.45pm. 
This is a FREE workshop for parents/carers of 
primary and secondary school children who are 
finding maths very challenging and will look at the 
types of challenges a young person might face 
when doing maths.  The workshop will explore a 
wide range of practical support tools, resources 
and apps that can be used at home.  
 

 
 

KS1 & KS2 SATs 
 

We would like to say how proud we are of the children 
that have completed their SATs over the last 2 weeks. 
They have all worked so hard. Please give yourselves 
a huge pat on the back, well done!! Thank you to all 
of our families showing incredible respect and arriving 
early during that week.   

 

 

 

Lunchbox ideas workshop 

 
Please find details below for a new FREE 
workshop. The FREE evening workshop will 
offer those attending a great opportunity to 
learn how to create easy to prepare lunch box 
items to take home with them. 
 

 
 
 

International Dance Day 

 

For international dance day we invited a lady to 
teach the children about Chinese Dancing 
which they all very much enjoyed.   
 

 
 



 
 

 
 

Visit from Mr Waldock  

 
In Year 3/4, Mr Waldock come to visit to show the 
children all about flint knapping which linked to 
our topic on The Stone Age.  The children really 
enjoyed learning all about it.  Thank you Mr 
Waldock for coming in.   
 

 

 
 

 
 

Gardening Club 

 
Gardening club has now come to an end for the 
time being and all the children that attend have 
done an amazing job! We would also like to take 
this opportunity to thank Miss Bailey for your 
very kind donation of soil. The children really 
enjoyed watching it be delivered too.  
 

 
 



 
 

 
 

 
 
Thank you also for the kind donations of plants 
from different families- we can’t wait to see 
everything grow that you have planted.   
 

 
 
 
 

SAW Day  

 
Thank you to all that attending our SAW Day 
on Tuesday 21st May. All the children had lots 
of fun with our water theme. 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 



Skateboarding Day 

We also had a great day for the children teaching 
them either how to skateboard or to ride a 
scooter. We have a gentleman come to visit the 
school to teach them how to skate or scoot and 
how to stay safe doing so.  
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Crucial Crew 

 
Our YR6’s went to Norwich yesterday for their 
Crucial crew visit which they really enjoyed, 
they learnt fire, water and road safety and learnt 
some first aid techniques.  There were lots of 
role play for different scenarios, which as you 
can see below, the children really enjoyed! 
Thank you NCC for organising this event.  
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 



School Attendance April 2024 

Our school target is 96% 

Month Attendance % 

September 97.76% 

October 97.24%   

November 95.61% 

December 94.94% 

January 93.71% 

February 94.01% 

March 94.42% 

April (Hevingham) 94.71% 

April (Marsham) 90.98% 

May (Hevingham) 94.75% 

May (Marsham) 90.66% 
 

Key Dates 

 
JUNE 
 
Mon 3rd - School re-opens 
Mon 3rd – Book week 
Mon 3rd – Year 4 Multiplication tables check for 2 
weeks, please do not book any holidays for this 
period. 
Mon 3rd – Selection of YR5/6 @ AHS for sport event 
Thurs 6th – FLD, All day - theme water, all welcome 
Mon 10th – Phonics screening fortnight, phonics 
check, YR1&2 Please do not book any holidays for 
this period. 
Mon 10th – YR5/6 @ AHS for sports event 
Mon 10th – Thurs 13th – Bikeability for year 5’s.  
Tues 11th – 3.15pm-4.45pm, Parents transition 
meeting @ AHS. Mandatory for parents to attend 
Fri 14th – Euro Sports, Non-Uniform & Colour Run - 
£1 contribution.   
Mon 17th – YR6 @ AHS, Sports event 
Tues 18th – Sports Day (1) weather permitting 
Thurs 20th – Marsham Sports Day @ Marsham   
Fri 21st – Sports Day (2) weather permitting 
Sat 22nd – FLD @ AHS 
Mon 24th – YR6 @ AHS sports event 
Weds 26th – Year 6 Transition Day  
Thurs 27th – Year 6 Transition Day  
Fri 28th - Year 6 Transition Day 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Key Dates cont.  

 
JULY 2024 
 
Mon 1st – Assessment week 
Mon 8th – Marsham @ Sealife Centre 
Tues 9th – Presentation of Learning – times TBC 
Wed 10th – Learning Conversations 3.30pm – 
5.30pm 
Thurs 11th – Learning Conversations 3.30pm to 
7.30pm 
Fri 12th – YR6 Leavers Performance dress 
rehearsal @ 9.15am 
Mon 15th – YR6 Leavers Performance @ 2pm   
Tues 16th – YR6 Leavers Performance @ 6pm 
Wed 17th – YR6 Leavers trip to Pleasurewood Hills 
9am – 5.30pm 
Thurs 18th – Marsham YR6 Leavers assembly @ 
9am  
Thurs 18th – Hevingham YR6 Leavers assembly @ 
2pm 
Fri 19th - Break up for Summer Holiday 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Headteacher Award 

 Headteacher Award  
 
 

Riley  Always being kind to others 

Kai  Showing great focus and 
perseverance in his maths 

lesson 

Russel  Fantastic perseverance with 
recent reading book 

Ava M Outstanding motivation in maths 
– incredible work  

Olly Great perseverance when 
drafting his excellent Greek text 

Evie C Superb motivation to make 
more and more progress 

Evie T Increased motivation with her 
work 

Arthur Incredible motivation in drawing 
club producing his best work 

Eamon  Great perseverance in his 
English and writing an 

informative non-chronological 
report 

Florence 
W 

Perseverance with independent 
work 

All of Yr6  Fantastic motivation, 
perseverance, respect & 

kindness to themselves and 
others during SATs week 

Dexter F Such amazing perseverance 
and motivation in phonics/hand 

writing  

Jack R Motivation in all aspects of his 
work 

Darcie Great focus and concentration 
all week  

Harry R Good perseverance in math 
work 

Oliver W Working hard to improve his 
writing 

Amari  Motivation when doing his 
independent work  

Florence 
W 

perseverance in her writing 

Sonny  Always being respectful and 
being kind to everyone 

Arenzo  Great perseverance when 
editing writing 

 

 
 

Mrs. Lydia Board – Executive Head Teacher 
 


